Cairngorms National Park Authority Grantown-on-Spey PH26 3BR



13/09/2018

17 SEP 2018

Dear Sir/Madam

I.R.O. proposal to re zone open space at Frank Spaven Drive, Aviemore

We object most strongly to this proposal as it is the only open space near our home where we can take our grandchildren for ball games etc.

All the other open spaces near our home are designated "NO BALL GAMES". Furthermore on purchasing our property part of the missives included a £500.00 per household to secure the open space at Frank Spaven Drive for recreational purposes.

It should also be noted that we do not require a further community centre as there are other halls and meeting spaces nearby.

We re-iterate that we object most strongly to this proposal as we suspect it will only put even more money into the pockets of local very wealthy business men and do little for the ordinary person.

We already have more than enough holiday homes in Aviemore and therefore our offspring find it impossible to get on the property ladder due to being priced out of the market.

Do NOT re zone this valuable asset!!!

Yours sincerely

MR D Chapman MS M Gilfillan